
 

 
  

 
 
Weekday Masses 

 

Monday, Wednesdays 8-9am  
        

 
      

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Remember our Veterans 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Email: holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  

We now have a Sunday 5pm Mass!  

All are welcome. Confirmation I & II students are 
required to attend the mass as part of their class 
and preparation. We are looking for some 
volunteers  to help with the music ministry at the 
mass. Please contact Fr. Martin or Flynn 
Fernandes if you are able to assist.  

A Fair For All Seasons 
Sat. Nov. 17th 10—3 

One week to go, please 
bring back your 

wishing well purchases 
and your baskets asap.  
You can also turn in 

your raffle tickets or bring to the fair. Bakers 
please bring your baked items in on Sat. 11/17 

to the fair.  
Reminder: Hall Set-up Thursday 11/15 6:30—

8 pm. Need help setting up the tables. 
Anyone who signed up to help Sat. should see 

Eileen for your location at the fair. 

Family Fellowship Sunday  
Nov. 11th 8:30 am Family Mass Pancake 

Breakfast follows in the church hall.  
 

Blood Pressure Clinic by Parish Nurses.  
 

Flu Shots again Nov 11th! 
After the 8:30 mass at MBS in the church hall. 

After the 10:30 Mass at OLGC 
 

Kevin Nguyen, from Galaxy Pharmacy and a 
parishioner of Holy Trinity Parish, will offer flu shots 
again on November 11th.  $2 is being donated to the 
parish for each shot. Thank you Kevin and Andy and 

to all who participate! Anyone who does not have 
insurance and would like a flu shot is welcome. 

 

Thank you for your  
ongoing generosity!  
We are current on our 
bills—Praise the Lord!  

 
 
Second Collection next week Nov. 3&4 will be for 

Nov. 10 & 11 Christmas Flower fund 
Nov. 17 & 18 Retirement Fund for Women 

Religious 

Please pick a fair newsletter flyer for info. 

               Baby Shower 
Our Lady’s Sodality is sponsoring a baby 
 shower for “The Friends of the Unborn.” 
The cribs are near the front of both Churches to 
receive donations. Anything that could be used by 
mothers and new born babies is greatly appreciated. 
Thank you.  
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Do you know someone who is homebound and 
would like Holy Communion brought to them?  
Please let us know by calling the office.  
617-479-9200 

 

Dear Friends and Family 
of Holy Trinity Parish, 
It is hard to believe that 
we are already preparing 
for the Annual Christmas 
Tree program. Even in 
difficult times, we have 
fulfilled many family’s 
requests to provide the 
children with the joy and 
excitement of waking up 
Christmas morning to see 

presents under the tree. 
Our goal this year is to supply each child with a 
joyous Christmas morning. Trees, adorned with 
ornaments containing children’s wishes, will be 
set-up in each church the weekend of Novem-
ber17h and 18th. Please consider taking an orna-
ment from the tree, purchasing the gift, returning 
the wrapped gift (placing the tag on the outside) 
by the weekend of December 08th and 09th. 
Monetary and gift card donations can be placed in 
the collection baskets at Mass (marked Christmas 
program). These will be used by “helpers” to pur-
chase gifts. 
For years, we have brightened Christmas for 
many of our friends and neighbors with our 
thoughtfulness and generosity. Thank you for an-
ything you can do to help to ensure the success of 
this program. If you have any questions or would 
like to help, please contact me. 
May God bless you and your family during this 
Christmas season and throughout the year. 

Thank you, Margie 
Margie Lawless 

(617) 471-8363 

Note from the Pastor 
 
It has been encouraging to see our pastoral plan writing team 
making great progress.  One of our first tasks was to write a vi-
sion statement. A statement that describes where we would like 
our parish to be in the future.  
Here is a vision statement: 
“Holy Trinity Parish, nourished by the Eucharist, is alive and 
growing with faithful disciples, actively engaged in the sacra-

mental life.  People from Adams Shore, Germantown, Hough’s 
Neck, Merrymount and beyond find a spiritual anchor in the 

churches of the parish. Our parish is a welcoming, loving, warm, 
caring spiritual home where the joy of the Gospel is found and 
lived out.” 

Most recently the Pastoral Plan writing team has been working 
on SMART Goals for our parish. A smart goal is:  

S—Specific—clearly defined and identified 

M—Measurable—A means of Quantifying the outcome of the goal 

A—Attainable—Reasonably possible to achieve in the time allotted. 

R– Relevant—Appropriate for current needs and circumstances. 

T—Time bound—Clear date and period of time set for goal 

completion.  

Next week I will share our SMART Goals with you as we con-
tinue to develop our pastoral plan which will guide us through 

the next few years!  

—————————————————————————— 

Time for some Fall Church clean up! Please 

join us, your help is needed to do some extra 
cleaning of our churches.  

December 1st—Most Blessed Sacrament       
8:30-Noon. (unless there is a funeral) 

December 15th—Our Lady of Good Counsel 
8:30-Noon. (unless there is a funeral) 

 

Jim Peach   
Barbara Dickson 

Mission Trip July 2019 
 A fundraise is planned for October 28th – 
November 18th.  We will be taking orders for My 
Grandma’s of NE Coffee Cakes. Mission Trip and 
Confirmation Class teens will have the opportunity to 
receive an order sheet. Participating in the fundraiser 
will help defray the cost of our Mission Trip.   
 Coffee cakes may also be ordered at the Fair 
for All Seasons on November 17th.     Planned pick up 
of all cakes will be on December 15th  9:00—3:00 at 
St. Thomas Aquinas Hall. Please call Donna or Jack 
McCourt @ 617-471-7563 with any questions.  



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

11/10 

11/10 

11/11 

11/11 

11/12 

11/13 

11/15 

11/18 

 

11/19 

11/20 

11/21 

11/24 

 Norma Mellyn 

Oscar Silva 

Gertrude Peter 

Pro-populo 

Rev. Michael F.  McLellan 

Rev. Richard J. Perron 

Special Intention  

Leo & Grace Crowley 

Francis Whalen 

Alphonse Trahan 

Rev. Paul R. Franz 

Rev. Frederick W. O’Brien 

Alex Makuski 

 

4:30 pm 

6pm  

8:30 am 

10:30am 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

10:30 am 

 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

9:00 am 

4:30 pm 



Mark Your Calendars !  
Fair For All Seasons  

November 17th 10-3pm  
We need lots of volunteers for this great fund 
raising and fun event for our parish. Please 

contact Eileen Timcoe or the office if you can 
help. 617-479-9200  

Please Join us at St. Thomas 
Aquinas Hall, set up Thursday MBS 

 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (Grades 1-5) 
Schedule for Classes at Most Blessed Sacrament 
Sundays 8:30 - 10:30 a.m. 
Mass: 8:30 - 9:30 a.m. Most Blessed Sacrament Church 
Class: 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 
 
Schedule for Classes at Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Sundays 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 
Class: 9:30 - 10:30 a.m. Our Lady's Hall 
Mass: 10:30 - 11:30 a.m. Our Lady of Good Counsel Church 
 

Grade 5 will meet at Our Lady of Good Counsel only.  

MIDDLE SCHOOL (Grades 6-8) 
Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. Our Lady's Hall 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL (Grades 9-10) 
Sundays 5:00 - 7:15 p.m. 
Class begins with Mass at 5pm, please come 10 minutes 
early to sign in. 5 pm Mass is a required part of  the program- 
no late arrivals without prior permission for a just reason.  

 

Family Fellowship Sunday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Nov. 11th 8:30 am Family Mass 
Pancake Breakfast follows in the church hall. 

Blood Pressure Clinic by Parish Nurses. 
 Flu Shots Available 

(Upcoming dates: January 20th February 17th,                      
March 1st and April 14th) 


